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 OROVILLE AIR CORPS, INC.
2014 OFFICERS AND BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President  Ed Orput  895-3637
Vice President Randy Bennett 591-5063
Past Presicent Bill  Pascale 589-2591
Secretary     Chuck Bailey 
Treasurer  Larry Shepard 570-6397 
Newsletter Editor       Tom Hagler                 533-1313
Safety Officer Vacant 
Field Marshall Thor Erickson 345-5972
Board Member Dave Murphy              533-2287
Board Member Bob Orput  519-0303            
Board Member Frank Womack 332-9414

February, 2018

Continued-------->

Frank’s Comet Clipper

   1/16/2018  The Club meeting for January was called to order by President Ed Orput at 7:10 pm.
 Old business: No old business. 
 Treasurer’s report: Larry said that we are in good financial shape.

 Larry then discussed the new chase boat, and what is needed to move it to the water.

 The were no new prospective members in attendance.
 
 New business: Now hear this! There has been a report of heavy pot smell around the pits and shed. 
This club has a zero tolerence policy for drug and alchol use in or arround the entire flying site. If 
you find someone doing drugs or alcohol at the flying site, thay are to be asked to leave and no fly-
ing. Get names and times of the day.  Get help from other members on hand if help is needed. This 
is just the sort of thing that, if not addressed, can land us all in deep doodoo. There is a motion be-
fore the club to set some sort of a penalty for this sort of activity. This will be up before the board 
at the next meeting, as this sort of activity is against AMA regs, and DWR.guidelines. There will be 
much more discussion to come on this topic.

The next board meeting is scheduled for April 10th, at the pilot’s lounge at 6:00 pm. Larry said that 
the old boat is up for sale. Make an offer to Larry if any club member may want or need a good 
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 We wish to thank our local hobby shops for their generous support.

Chuck’s Bleriot Brown Jr

 heavy fishing boat. There will be a meeting at the field to go over the use of the new boat. There 
will be an ongoing work party to help the clean up and weed mowing. If the trash cans are full, 
then take them over to the launch ramp across from our site. There is a dump box there.
  Show and tell: Frank Womack showed his 1938 Comet Clipper. A very nice Job as usual. 
 Chuck showed his 1910 Bleriot. not flown yet, but looks good. Electric powered. 
 Stan had a couple old engines: a Brown Jr. and a K&B Infant .020.

Meeting adjourned at 8:25 pm.               Chuck Bailey, sec.


